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Notices 
Five Dinners 
Five Dinners is an online meal planning  

website that offers family friendly recipes that 

are healthy and can work around your  

lifestyle. At present they are offering free 

lifetime membership. If you are interested in 

finding out more or signing up, please click 

HERE. 
 

Online Safety 
This week National Online Safety are sharing 

their free guide to parents on ‘Smartphone 

Safety Tips for Young People’. 90% of 12 

year olds have a smartphone. Students  

having a mobile phone device when  

transitioning to secondary school can be 

beneficial for both safety and social reasons. 

However, with smartphones also come a 

number of risks and so it is important that 

young people know how to use their devices 

safely. 

What’s Coming Up... 

• International Day of Education 

Monday 22nd January 

• Macbeth Performance in school for Y10 & 11 

Tuesday 23rd January 

• Maths Live Trip Information Evening 

Tuesday 23rd January, 5pm 

• Swimming Gala Trails 

Wednesday 24th January 

• Year 9 Parents’ Evening 

Wednesday 24th January, 4-7pm 

• Year 9 Holocaust Family Survivor Talk 

Wednesday 24th January 

• Year 9 Drug & Alcohol Education Talk 

Thursday 25th January 

• Holocaust Memorial Day trip to Croydon Town 

Hall 

Friday 26th January 

• Year 9 Careers Speed Networking Event 

Tuesday 30th January 

• Annie The Musical 

Wednesday 31st January & Thursday 1st February 

Message from the Principal 

Dear Families, 
 
Dear families, 
 
Welcome to a new slightly warmer week. I'm glad to inform you that the engineers managed to fix our heating  
issues quickly and by Friday the school was nice and toasty. 
 
This week I've made a quick video about reports that are coming home shortly (to all year groups except Year 11), what 
happens next to support your child, the importance of the link between attendance and achievement and how we complete 
set changes. Please click on the image below to view this week’s video bulletin. 
 
I also mention some of the support services we offer students. Please remember we have a drop in counselling service  
that all students can use, however we do require 
permission from parents for students to access 
this. If you are interested, please give permission 
via the parental consents section on MCAS. 
 
As ever if there is anything we can do to help, 
please get in touch with a child's mentor, it is 
always easier if we know when issues are small 
so that we can help quickly.  
 
Have a lovely week. 
 
Ms Green 
Principal 

@OasisCoulsdon 

Last week, whole school attendance 

remained at 90.00%. This level of  

attendance averages at  one day of 

schooling is being missed a fortnight 

per student, and four full weeks across 

the school year, which has a huge  

impact on student attainment. 
 

Well done to Year 7 who were top of 

the leader board last week.  
 

Year 8         92.57% 

Year 9   91.12% 

Year 7   89.84% 

Year 10  89.20% 

Year 11  86.43% 
 

Live attendance data is available on the 

parent and student MCAS apps. 
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